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emergency rule concerning notice of cessation of certain  
telecommunication services 
 
Date: May 8,2001 
 
1. Notice of Meeting:Factual Background info 
 
1.1 Service Date: The service date stamped on the meeting notice is 
May01,2001 1.2 Postmark: The Postmark on the envelope is May 
2,2001 
 
1.3 Actual Receipt of Notice: I received the notice of this meeting on 
May 3,2001 
 
1.4 Comment deadline no later than 11:00am, May7,2001 
 
Does this notice procedure meet WA state statue of legal notice for me 
as a taxpayer to respond to this rule . constructive Notice May 3rd 4 
days to prepare a response and 1 working day to prepare comment as  
there is a Saturday and Sunday when the commission offices are closed? 
 
Emergency rule: The notice does not present a compelling public need to 
require an emergency order. What damage will be rendered to the public 
that a communications company must suspend service outside the 
regulations already adopted by the commission? 
 
 Small Business Impact statement_ The RCW and WAC provide Small business 
impact statements to define the Impact on businesses. There is no Small 
business Impact statement presented. 
 
Stakeholder: Who are the stakeholder to this rule-makeing request? 
 
Consumer Impact: What consumer groups in the state of WA have been 
notified of this notice? 
 
Registered mail Notice: Why is no registered mail notice requirement 
given in this emergency rulemaking? 
 
 
Notice to registered owner: There is no notice requirement to the 
registered owner of a business that may have several offices. 
 
Public notice: There is no provision that the local phone company must 
provide a notice to local media outlets of major changes in service 
quality in there community. 
 
Complaint forms: There is no brochure provided with the brochure of how 
to file a formal complaint with the commission. 
 



Impact statement: There is no Small business or consumer information web 
pages that are registered as advocates to the commission, or impact 
statements reporting the scope of the action? Does the Commission 
represent the consumer or the service provider? 
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